
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 
 
TO: RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF ST. LUCIE VILLAGE, FLORIDA, 
 AND THE PUBLIC IN GENERAL 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of 

St. Lucie Village has scheduled a special meeting to discuss the 

interview process and conduct interviews of the applicants for the Town 

of St. Lucie Village Marshal position.  The meeting will be held in the 

Town Hall of St. Lucie Village, 2841 Old Dixie Highway, St. Lucie 

Village, Florida, on Tuesday, November 8, 2022, starting at 5:15 p.m., 

with interviews to commence at 5:30 p.m. 

 Any interested parties may attend the meeting. 

 

Publish:  November 4, 2022 
 


